
Request for Qualifications 
Engineering and Architectural Services 

  
North Dakota Parks and Recreation 

Bismarck, North Dakota 
 
The North Dakota Parks and Recreation Department will receive statements of 
Qualifications for Engineering and Architectural Services for two overnight rental units 
at Fort Stevenson State Park along with development of the area for additional units in 
the future.  
 
To receive the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) submittal instructions, please contact 
Lynn Spomer by any of the following methods: 
 
 Telephone:   (701) 328-5356 
 E-mail:  lspomer@nd.gov 
  
Questions regarding the content of the Request for Qualifications submittal instructions 
should be directed to Brendan Ternes at bternes@nd.gov 
 
Completed response must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. CST, Wednesday June 8 by 
email to lspomer@nd.gov. 
 

Lynn Spomer, Procurement Officer 
North Dakota Parks and Recreation 

  604 E Boulevard Dept 750 
  Bismarck, North Dakota 58505 
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